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Notice Of Possible Quorum On June 30, 2021 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the general public of a possible 
quorum of the Arizona State Parks Board (“Board”) while attending a ceremony to dedicate 
the Yarnell Hill Memorial Park on June 30, 2021: 

 
•        Yarnell Hill Park Memorial Dedication Ceremony 

22556 South State Route 89 
Yarnell, AZ 85362 

4:00pm 
 

  No business of the Board will be discussed and no legal action will be taken at the above event. 
 
 

Posted at: Arizona State Parks & Trails 
  23751 N. 23rd Ave., Suite 190 
  Phoenix, AZ 85085 
 

 
And at:            https://azstateparks.com/arizona-state-parks-board/ 
 
 

 
_______________________ 
 Bob Broscheid, Executive Director  

 
 
 
 


